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BY E-MAIL 
January 13, 2011 
 
 
Mr. Yoon Kim 
Applications Analyst, Regulatory Affairs 
Hydro One Networks Inc. 
483 Bay Street 
8th Floor - South Tower 
Toronto ON  M5G 2P5 
 
 
Dear Mr. Kim:  
 
Re: Hydro One Networks Inc. 

Application for Amendment of Licence ED-2003-0043 
Board File Number EB-2010-0398 

 
The Board has reviewed your application for a service area amendment of Hydro One’s 
electricity distribution licence ED-2003-0043.  Your application is currently incomplete 
and cannot be processed until the following has been filed: 
 

1. Your application requested a conditional approval of this application based on the 
condition that each of the three generators individually connect to the Hydro One 
distribution system and the requisite connection agreements are signed.  What is 
Hydro One’s best estimation for the time period required to accomplish these 
conditions.  

 
2. There is a discrepancy between the proposed service area description and Hydro 

One and Cornwall licence amendments for Northland Power Solar Glendale L.P. 
on pages 5 and 6 of your application.  Please clarify. 

 
3. Please explain on what basis does Hydro One assume that costs will be borne 

by provincial ratepayers?  If this assumption is wrong, would there be a material 
impact on Hydro One ratepayers? 

 
The Board will resume processing your application once the above information has 
been filed.  If the above information is not filed within 30 days of the date of this letter, 
the Board may close the file for this application. 
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Upon receipt of the required information the Board will issue an acknowledgement letter 
indicating the expected date on which a decision and/or order may be rendered. 
 
Please file two paper copies of the additional material and an electronic version in Word 
and in searchable Adobe Acrobat (if available) with the Board Secretary.  Electronic 
copies may be submitted on CD or by e-mail to boardsec@oeb.gov.on.ca.   
 
Please direct any questions relating to this application to Julie Doherty, Advisor at (416) 
440-8133 or e-mail, Julie.Doherty@oeb.gov.on.ca.  
 
 
Yours truly, 
 
 
Original signed by 
 
John Pickernell 
Assistant Board Secretary  
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